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E-Rate 

 

Our e-rate for our category 2 services was approved in the 12th wave of e-rate funding last week. 

The moneys awarded will reimburse our network partner at 85% for the maintenance/warranty 

work when needed on our switches and wireless network. Total awarded dollars are $5800. 

 

Summer Work 

 

We are now in our summer mode working around custodians and other staff to repair 

chromebooks, mount/remount some projectors where needed, etc. We will also take advantage of 

the downtime to perform firmware updates on our core technologies including network switches, 

wireless networks, firewall, web filter and servers. 

 

Our other summer items are transitioning equipment from our staff that left us and make it ready 

for the next users arriving in August.  

 
Browning Tech Day -coming August 23rd at the high school. We will have the team of Jeff 
Crews and Dean Phillips from Beyond the Chalk in Missoula and Nancy Magnum, a national 
inspiring trainer based our of North Carolina. We are looking forward to a day of tech infusion 
showing teachers how to further enhance their instruction with various technology tools during 
this day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


